
 

 

Belvedere FC: Thank you for supporting our Peace Starts With Me Watch Party! 
 
Justin Okamoto 
June 5, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Belvedere Family! 

 

This is your Assistant Pastor Justin Okamoto. I just wanted to personally thank everyone who supported 

the June 5th event. It was a really historic occasion, using a new innovative approach to outreach and 

spread the message of our True Parents and the Blessing! Whether you were attending from home or 

joined the Belvedere watch party or another watch party, I hope you were inspired by the music, the 

messages, and the testimonies. 

 

At Belvedere we had around 50 people come together to join the celebration, including several guests and 

minister contacts. I really appreciate the music team led by Raoul for putting together an awesome 

performance. We had a full band and a full stage of singers, as well as our Rumiko San being amazing as 

always on the piano. Also, I want to appreciate Kanae San and the Japanese sisters who helped prepare 

the meals, Andy Morris for coordinating the setup and all our ACLC outreachers for inviting your 

contacts led by my parents Julia and David Okamoto. Finally, thank you to our Pastor Dr. Kone who gave 

a fiery and passionate welcome to everyone. 

 

Here are a few pictures of the event taken by our very own Masaya Funakoshi. Once again thank you so 

much for making this event truly special. Hope to see you all soon and God Bless! 

 

 


